From: Foi Enquiries

Sent: 31 May 2019 15:48

To: _

Subject: FOI-19-0613 - Vehicle Restraint Systems

Attachments: V3 - Further Information - Right to Review & Appeal.pdf
Dear NN

Thank you for your information request of 01 May 2019. Aberdeen City Council (ACC) has completed the necessary
search for the information requested. Our response is now detailed below.

We would like to find out what the total spend has been on Vehicle Restraint Systems (crash barrier and posts), in
the last two financial years you have data, on the non-trunk roads which you are responsible for.

There has been no spending on Vehicle Restraint Systems in the last two financial years.
INFORMATION ABOUT THE HANDLING OF YOUR REQUEST

ACC handled your request for information in accordance with the provisions of the Freedom of Information
(Scotland) Act 2002. Please refer to the attached PDF for more information about your rights under FOISA.

We hope this helps with your request.
Yours sincerely,

'“EE" Salomeh Kheyri Rad | Access to Information Officer
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